
 

 

June 7, 2022 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

CANDIDATE THOMSEN CALLS FOR CLEAN CAMPAIGN 

 

[Fox Crossing] - Andrew Thomsen, candidate for State Senate District 19, issued the following statement in response to 
recent comments from his primary opponent: 

 

"When I embarked on this campaign, I envisioned a clean campaign where merits and ideas would carry the 
day.  Recently, comments have been made by my opponent and my supporters that have strayed from this clean 
campaign.  I am calling on everyone in the primary campaign, candidates and supporters alike, to refrain from making 
personal attacks and to run a clean campaign.  The truth and ideas should carry the day, not lies and attacks.  I ask that 
my opponent join my call and apologize and make amends publicly for her recent comments, as she promised she 
would.  I want a Republican Party that is strong and united when we go forward to the November election, so we can 
win and keep State Senate District 19 as a Republican seat."   

 


